
Choosing 
a Primary 
School 

Virtual information session 

Is your child due to start Primary School 
in September 2025?  

This information session is for 
parents/carers of children with SEND 
(special educational needs or disabilities)

There will be a short talk about what to 
expect, what you need to  do and an 
opportunity to ask questions . 

020 7525 3104 sias@southwark.gov.uk

For more information please contact SIAS (Southwark Information , 
Advice and support)  

Wednesday 10th July 2024 
10 am - 11:30 am  

This session will be held online using Microsoft Teams 

Click here to book your place on Eventbrite or 
scan the QR code 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/choosing-a-primary-school-virtual-information-session-tickets-917703916117?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/sias/

